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Dear City Council President and Council Members: I am writing
to urge the L.A. City Council to not reappoint Heather Hutt as
Council Member for Council District 10, but instead, the City
Council should initiate a Special Election. The residents of
Council District 10 have the right to choose someone to represent
them. They have a right to self-determination. Council President
Paul Krekorian stated months ago that the appointment of Heather
Hutt was only a TEMPORARY appointment and not a permanent
one! Thank you, Lionel Mares, MPA



